CCSDS/IOAG Lunar Interoperability Forum

[bookmark: _Hlk142572256]The Consultative Committee for Space Data Systems (CCSDS) will hold a Lunar Interoperability Forum on 7 May 2024 in Washington, DC at the US Department of Commerce.  The aim is to accelerate the development of international space communication and navigation standards required to ensure multi-national and multi-system interoperability around the Moon. This forum will bring commercial & govt funded implementing organizations together with the developers of relevant standards to identify missing standards and methods, and to encourage the participants to become involved in their development. 

Therefore CCSDS and the IOAG are offering the opportunity to participate in the Lunar Interoperability Forum. This announcement is inviting short, preferably in person, talks (10 minutes duration) from commercial & govt funded implementing organizations.
An interested organisation should reply to: 
Lunar-Interoperability-Forum@mailman.CCSDS.org
Within your response, please state:
1. Who will participate.
A) company, name of participant, title, email address 


2. How you want to participate:
A) In person
B) Virtual

3. Proposed presentation of max. 10 minutes (preferably in person)
A) Presentation title
B) Subject matter / abstract (1 paragraph)

by no later than 22 March 2024.

In case of questions please contact: Lunar-Interoperability-Forum@mailman.CCSDS.org

